
 

 

Dear Mr. Constantino, 

I am writing to express my concern with the proposed sale of the DeKalb County Nursing Home to the 
DeKalb Healthcare Holdings, LLC (SABA).  One of the most concerning issue comes from the fact that the 
contract was signed by “SABA”, then changed the corporate name to DeKalb County Health LLC.  This 
name change allowed them to list no violations in the sale documents.  This type of action seems 
unethical, if not illegal in bypassing the systems in place to keep the safety of nursing home residents in 
mind.  Allowing them to start with what appears to be a clean slate, but is in actuality a massive 
contradiction in their ability to manage the facilities which they own. 

Thank you for giving me this opportunity to share with you my concern. 

 

   Sincerely, 

   Steven Graves 


